
OUTSTANDING ACHIEVEMENT    
CERTIFICATES    

    

Ruby 

Lewis 

Isabellaa 

Lowen 

JIGSAW GIANTS 

 Helping others feel welcome 

 

 

Olivia and Pixie 

Liam and Sophie 

Molly 

Grace and Emily L 

  GODREVY          

 FISTRAL 

 MOUSEHOLE 

TREEN 

Date:  15 September 2017 Attendance: 96.8% 

         DIARY DATES 

September 
Tues, 19 Sept - Y1 Hearing Screening 

Thurs, 21 Sept - Y6 to Hayle School 

 Hayle School Open Evening 6-8 pm 

Thurs, 28 Sept - Y5 and 6 to St Ives School 

 St Ives School Open Evening 5.30-7.30 pm 

Fri, 29 Sept - Harvest Festival, 8.50-10 am, 

 St Erth Church 

 Book Fayre commences at School   

   CLASSES 

Newsletter— This week we are sending the 

newsletter via email to as many parents as we 

can.  There are a few parents for whom we 

don’t hold an email address and we have sent 

a paper copy to them.  If you are one of these 

people and you do have an email please let us 

know.  As usual, the newsletter will also be 

placed on our website.  I 

School Meals 

We still do not have enough copies of the menu but have 

started to send them home (one per family) from the young-

est ones upwards.  If you haven’t received one today we will 

send one as soon as we have more supplies but please re-

member that it is on our website: http://st-

erth.eschools.co.uk/website/school_meals_menu/18879 

Meals need to paid for online at ParentPay (please ask us for 

login details if you haven’t used this before) or at any Pay-

Point using a barcode (please ask for this if this is your pre-

ferred method of payment). 

Please remember that if your child suffers from any dietary 

allergies you will need a doctor’s letter for the caterer to 

provide a special menu. 

Flu immunisation—The 2017 primary school nasal 

flu immunisations begin at the end of the month and 

our school has been booked for Wednesday, 29 No-

vember.  Pupils in Reception, and Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 

will be offered the immunisation and  forms and infor-

mation have been sent home with these pupils.  

Please return the consent form by 29 September. 

Book Fayre—St Erth School 

   Friday, 29 September 

to 

   Wednesday, 4 October 

Leaflets coming home today. 

New pupils 

All new pupils in Reception and other year 

groups are bringing home a Home-School 

Agreement form and an internet agreement 

form today, both of which need signing and 

returning to school. 
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Breakfast Club  

Don’t forget that our Breakfast Club is open 

daily from 8.00 am- 8.40 am 

Cost remains the same as last year: 

£3.00 inc breakfast and £2.00 childcare only 

There’s no need to book unless you require breakfast. 

Data Checking - Forms were sent home on Wednes-

day.  Please make sure that you have received these 

and check them thoroughly, making any necessary 

amendments.  ALL forms, whether amended or not, 

should then be signed and returned to school by Fri-

day, 29 September. 

Child Health Booklets  are coming home today  with 

pupils in Year 6  and Reception.  Please read carefully 

as checks will be taking place during the year.  If you 

do not wish your child to be included please com-

plete and return the form by Friday, 29 September. 

School Milk.  If you would like your child to 

receive milk at breaktimes 

please visit 

www.coolmilk.com to register 

your child.  Milk is free for 

under 5s.   

In addition, the school pro-

vides milk for those entitled to free school meals. 

Toy Library - This will be here 

(outside the Children’s Centre) 

on Monday, 18 September from 

8.45 am to 9.30 am with a selec-

tion of toys for babies and tod-

dlers for you to borrow. 

UNIFORM ORDERS: - Today  is the deadline for 

ordering uniform.  Please make sure any purchases you 

wish to make are processed online (there is a link from our 

website) so that we can collate & submit them  on Monday.  

They should then be delivered here by the end of the 

month and we will text you when the arrive. 

Admissions September 2018— If you have a 

child born between 1 September 2013 and 31 

August 2014 you will need to apply for a school 

place by 15 January 2018.  Visit 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions for more in-

formation and to access the online application 

system. 

Hayle Heritage Centre Fun Palace  

will run all day on the 7
th

 of October. 

Inspired by Hayle's rich history and 

landscape we're having a day of cul-

ture, creativity and engineering. 

Come along and join us exploring ideas 

and having FUN! 

Join us on Saturday 7th October and 

be inspired 

11am - 4pm 

Tel: 01736 757683 for more details 


